DONALD J. O’NEIL

COUNSELOR AT LAW

688 PLEASANT STREET
WORCESTER, MASSACHUSETTS 01602
TELEPHONE: 508-755-5655
FAX 508-755-9655

DONALD J. O’NEIL, ESQ. DIO@ONEILBARRISTER.COM

April 24, 2024

Zoning Board of Appeals
City of Worcester
455 Main Street, Rm. 404
Worcester, MA 01608
Re:  Variance Decision
19 Chequesset Road
2B-2023-026
Dear Board Members,
I am writing on behalf of my client, Elvira DiLiddo, to respectfully request a six-
month extension to the Variance issued by the Board in this matter on May 15, 2023. The
additional time is needed due to construction, financing, and permitting issues

encountered by my client. I enclose extension application documents for your

consideration. If you require any additional information please let me know.

Very truly yours,
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Donald J. O’Neil

ccC. Elvira DiLiddo



